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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Bidjigal, Dharawal, Gweagal and Gadigal clans of 
the Eora Nation Nation as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

As previously advised, we are continuing finishing 
work on Princes Highway, President Avenue and 
surrounding streets. This will include upgrading 
the kerbs, gutters, pavement, as well as 
completing new medians, line marking and 
asphalting. 

This work will take place at night, between  8pm 
and 5am. For more information and work locations, 
please view our latest notification on the M6 Stage 
1 portal here.  

The initial asphalt layers may appear unfinished. 
Night scheduled work over the coming weeks will 
complete the final layer for a smooth finish. 

 

What to expect  
• This work will be noisy and cause vibration at 

times. We will implement mitigation measures 
to help reduce the impact of this work on local 
residents as much as possible.  

https://media.caapp.com.au/pdf/rQ5am70ELzqs/0d41d3bd-055b-4add-ad1e-168ecd7094ac/Monthly%20Update%20-%20Princes%20Highway%2C%20President%20Avenue%20and%20West%20Botany%20Street.pdf
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• During certain activities, you may notice clouds 
of steam (as the material gives off heat) and/or 
misty water suppression. This can sometimes 
look like dust. 

• Driveways and roads may be temporarily 
blocked. Please speak to traffic control on site 
if you are having issues with access. 

• Machinery used for paving has a built-in dust 
extractor to help reduce dust. 

• Asphalting may generate debris. We encourage 
you to move any vehicles at least 50m from the 

work area. Street sweepers will clean up any 
leftover debris the following day, if required. 

• Flashing lights and lighting towers will be used 
for worker safety. These will be angled away 
from windows as much as possible.  

If you have any questions during the work, please 
speak to a traffic controller on site or call 1800 
789 29. 
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